
UPDATE #15 

5/30/23 

A Quiet Week 
Short note this week … while our committee continues to meet weekly and 

prepare to receive ministerial profiles and resumes, I don’t have new or additional information to share 

with you about our progress. Please keep our committee and potential candidates in your prayers. 

Thank you. 

—Robin Long 


